The New England Conference of Public Utilities Commissioners
Seeks Candidates for

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

The New England Conference of Public Utilities Commissioners, Inc. (NECPUC), the non-profit
organization that supports the work of the public utility commissioners in the six New England
states, seeks qualified candidates for the position of Executive Director.

The Executive Director will be responsible for the day-to-day management of the organization
and for all NECPUC activities, including, but not limited to: training and education, monitoring
national and regional activities and trends, developing common positions when appropriate, and
facilitating effective communication among state commissions and various stakeholders at the
state, regional, and national levels.

The Executive Director will facilitate NECPUC’s engagement in several priority areas. Current
priorities include, but are not limited to, cybersecurity and distribution system planning. Ability
to work with diverse stakeholders in these areas is an integral part of the position.

The Executive Director will also be responsible for producing an annual, multi-day symposium,
which will convene participants and others interested in utilities and their operations, economics,
and regulation. The Executive Director may also take on other responsibilities as directed.

The Executive Director will work from an office within New England and the Executive Director
will help select the location. The Executive Director will regularly travel to meetings within the
region, and from time to time will attend conferences and meetings in other parts of the country.
NECPUC is governed by a Board comprised of New England’s 20 currently serving public
utility commissioners.

Quialified candidates will have a degree (graduate degree preferred) in business, economics,
finance, engineering, public administration, or law (or equivalent), as well as substantial
experience working with utility regulatory issues. Significant experience as a manager will be a
plus. The compensation package will be commensurate with education and experience, and the
range for total compensation (including salary plus benefits) will be between $90,000 to
$120,000.

Please send a cover letter, resume, salary requirements, and contact information for two
references by September 23, 2019, to:

New England Conference of Public Utilities Commissioners
Attention: Executive Director Search Committee

72 North Main Street, Suite 206

Concord, NH 03301

Resumes may also be submitted electronically to: jobs@necpuc.org
More information is available at www.necpuc.org.




